
 
 

POLICE AND CRIME PANEL AGENDA ITEM NO: 11 

6 June 2019 

Police and Crime Plan 2017-21 update 
 

1. The Police and Crime Plan 2017-21 was published in February 2017.  
 

2. As part of the ongoing development of this process the PCC wants to improve 
the assessment of progress against the plan and consider any update or 
revisions that maybe required. 
 

3. During the review of 2018/19, a desktop review has considered that a full scale 
rewrite is not required however a review against all 48 actions would be 
beneficial. 
 

4. This would enable actions to be assessed as: 
• Complete: Actions complete (some will require ongoing  management 

as part of business as usual (BAU) / PCP performance framework 
• Ongoing: Actions still being delivered 
• Update: Developments mean the original action is out of date or 

requires refocusing to allow performance management   
• Not achieved: The actions are no longer deliverable 

 
5. This would allow the PCC to ensure delivery against the Police and Crime Plan 

is as evidence based as possible and ensures resources are focused on 
delivering the ongoing or updated actions. 
 

6. As this would impact the reporting against the police and crime plan and 
ultimately the panel, the PCC would welcome members input into developing a 
draft assessment for him to consider. 
 

7. This assistance would likely take the form of a two hour session reviewing and 
moderating the draft recommendations for the 48 police and crime plan actions. 

 
8. The PCC can then consider the recommendations and include this alongside the 

publication of the annual report 18/19. 
 
Recommendation 

The panel notes the report and the PCC’s request for members support. 


